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January 30, 2001 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: Unknown  

February 6, 2001 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT MARCH 6, 2001  

February 8, 2001 
 
Praecipe to Substitute Verification filed by attorney for Plaintiff. 
 Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.   

February 13, 2001 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from Chief Deputy Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy Attorney 
General February 1, 2001.   

February 13, 2001 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from attorney for Defendant. 
 Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant February 
7, 2001.   
 March 9, 2001 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant, via facsimile, 
requesting a 60-day extension of time in which to file Defendant’s 
response to Plaintiff’s Claim.  Copy forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 March 12, 2001 
 
Letter forwarded to attorney for Defendant, with a copy to attorney 
for Plaintiff, granting Defendant’s request for a 60-day extension 
of time to file Defendant’s response to Plaintiff’s Claim.  Response 
now due from Defendant May 14, 2001.  
 November 14, 2001 
 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting a Status Report.  Status 
Report due on or before December 14, 2001.  
 December 13, 2001 
 
Status letter received from attorney for Plaintiff advising that 
a stipulation of settlement was entered into and they are awaiting 
approval from BHA.  
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 June 12, 2002 
 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting a Status Report.  Status 
Report due on or before July 12, 2002.  
 July 11, 2002 
 
Praecipe for Discontinuance filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 July 25, 2002 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order: “AND 
NOW, this 25th day of July, 2002, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
the matter is DISMISSED with Prejudice.  Copy forwarded to attorney 
for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 July 29, 2002 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated July 25, 2002 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff July 29, 2002.  
 July 30, 2002 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated July 25, 2002 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant July 29, 2002.  
 


